
Computing   
Well,   it’s   certainly   been   a   time   for   our   technology   skills   to   be   put   to   the   test!   The   children   have,   
yet   again,   demonstrated   their   resilience   when   learning   new   skills   in   computing.   Year   1   and   2   have   
been   using   technology   to   show   how   creative   they   can   be;   from   using   painting   software   to   create   
artwork,   to   using   an   online   platform   to   create   music!   Further   up   the   school,   in   Key   Stage   2,   the   

children   have   been   using   a   complex   formula   to   plan   a   party   on   a   budget;   learning   how   to   use   
repetition   in   code   to   draw   shapes;   and   exploring   how   computers   use   databases   to   store   information.     

  

  


